
FULTON COUNTY SCHOOLS’ COMMON SOLAR ECLIPSE AGREEMENT

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Fulton County Superintendents, with guidance from local and state organizations, have
decided to cancel school and evening activities on Monday, April 8, 2024. Based on past solar
eclipse data, April 8th will bring congested traffic and an overload of infrastructures due to the
influx of visitors numbering in the 10’s - 100’s of thousands. For additional information visit
https://ema.ohio.gov/.

Sincerely,
Dr. Jayson Selgo, Superintendent - Archbold Area Schools
Mr. Eric Smola, Superintendent - Evergreen Local Schools
Dr. Angela Belcher, Superintendent - Fayette Local School District
Mr. Josh Clark, Superintendent - Pettisville Schools
Mr. Jon Burke, Superintendent - Pike-Delta-York Local School District
Mr. Chris Lake, Superintendent - Swanton Local School District
Mr. Troy Armstrong, Superintendent - Wauseon Exempted Village School District


